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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
The weather is getting colder. Please make sure your child has: 

- A warm, waterproof coat 
- Hat, scarf and gloves 
- Wellington boots / outdoor shoes 
- A change of clothes, especially trousers, in case they get wet 

Please make sure that all items are clearly marked with your child’s name   
 
On Wednesday 27th November from 9.30 until 10.30 we will be holding a Wellbeing session for 
family members and carers of Livity pupils. The session will give an overview of different strategies 
you can use at home. This will be online. If you would like to attend please email 
admin@thelivity.lambeth.sch.uk who will send you a link.  

Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent. 

Red Class  

Red Class have been practising making things 
happen independently throughout their 
learning. We have also been enjoying ICT 
games on Helpkidzlearn and exploring 
motivating resources that we can move. 

 
 
Yellow Class 

In Yellow Class this week, some of our pupils 
have been exploring sensory trays linked to our 
story ‘Leaf Man’. The pupils were able to 
investigate a range of different textures, 
colours and smells all linked to Autumn. In 
cooking we made bagel pizzas. We grated our 
own cheese and chopped our toppings 
before putting them in the oven. We thought 
they were delicious when we ate them at 
snack time! 

 
 

Pink Class 

In Pink Class, we conducted a fun experiment 
with skittles, creating a colourful rainbow right 
before our eyes! The children were fascinated 
to see the skittles change when they added 
warm water, watching the colours dissolve 
and swirl across the plate. It was a hands-on 
learning experience full of excitement and 
discovery! 
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Blue Class  

This week we recreated our favourite scenes 
from our story ‘Going on a Bear Hunt’. We 
explored thick oozy mud, snow swirling and 
whirling, the deep dark forest and the deep 
cold river.’ We also learnt new sound 
phonemes and how to correctly form the letter 
name or grapheme. We also enjoyed the 
recreation of the northern lights from our Winter 
sensory story performers. 

 
 
Orange Class 

This week Orange Class have been exploring 
whether items will float or sink in water. We 
tested a range of objects and then sorted 
them according to the results. Orange Class 
have also enjoyed making fairy cakes. We 
added different flavours of our choosing and 
then choose which mix we wanted in our cake 
cases. Vanilla and chocolate were the most 
popular.  
 
                
 

        

Ladybird Class 

This week Ladybird Class have enjoyed 
exploring Christmas season resources whilst 
participating in a drama game workshop. They 
have enjoyed working in a group whilst making 
spiky caterpillars. They have also practised turn 
taking by playing games and sharing a toy with 
a friend. Ladybirds have also focused on 
learning and recognising their emotions. The 
children have been developing their fine 
motor skills through colour sorting activities.       

 

 
 
Dragonfly Class  

This week, Dragonfly children enjoyed their 
Intensive Interaction sessions in different 
positions. They also participated in a sensory 
show performed by the Embracing Arts team. 
The children actively participated by using the 
props and vocalising during the story.   
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Rainbow Class 

Rainbow Class went to Elm Court and visited 
the science lab. Rainbow Class will be 
participating in weekly sensory science classes 
at Elm Court. 

 
 
 
Green Class  

In Green Class we have been enjoying our 
Attention Bucket sessions. We have shown 
great anticipation and realisation of different 
toys and objects. We have used our senses and 
different parts of our bodies to explore these 
objects in different ways.  

 
 
Purple Class  

Purple Class explored the scientific concepts of 
floating and sinking this week. They dropped 

different objects in to water and observed if 
they stayed on the surface or sank down. 

 
Butterfly Class 

This week in Butterfly Class the children had a 
wonderful performance workshop. The 
children responded brilliantly and were very 
engaged in all the sensory experiences. This 
week in the music session with Kim, the children 
were fantastic and all made vocal 
contributions on the microphone. 

 
 
Bumblebee Class  

This week Bumblebee Class had a drama 
workshop. It had a Winter theme and involved 
our different senses. We enjoyed the music and 
exploring the different materials and textures.  
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Gold Class  

This week, Gold Class enjoyed a sensory walk 
through our Sensory Garden to pick sticks and 
twigs. The pupils followed the steps to make a 
hedgehog using the sticks. We then used the 
hedgehogs as part of our story, ‘One Winter’s 
Day’. The pupils also worked on their fine motor 
skills and developing hand strength while 
decorating socks for Anti-Bullying week.  

 
                
  Silver Class  

This week in Silver Class, the children 
participated in activities that focus on 
preventing bullying, showing respect, and 
celebrating differences. They learnt how to use 
kind words to help others feel good about 
themselves. The children are also discovering 
how to stay safe, be kind, and understand that 
they are special. Additionally, they are 
practising sharing, using kind hands, listening 
well, and taking turns.    

 

 

 

 

 

Unicorn Class 

This week in Unicorn Class in maths we have 
continued to work on multiplication whilst 
others focused on 2 and 3 digit addition. We 
have also been roleplaying different 
characters and acting out stories we have 
wrote in small groups.  

 
 
 

Don’t Forget 
All our term dates are available on our website  
https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk   
 
Tuesday 17th December – School production 
 
Wednesday 18th December – Christmas dinner 

Friday 20th December – we break up for the 
Christmas holidays. Pupils go home at 1pm.  
 
On the website under 'Parents and Carers' you 
will find the link for Parent Pay where you can 
pay for school uniform. 
 
If you have any issues with transport, please  
contact London Hire on the following numbers  
Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187  
5316 
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